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Introduction:
The Renfrew Minor Hockey Association (RMHA) wishes to minimize future expenses through the use of a
standard playing uniform across all levels of RMHA play.

RMHA also wishes to ensure a standard clothing appearance for teams representing RMHA.

To ensure there is no financial gain for miss use of RMHA's logo without permission.

Purpose:
To standardize playing uniforms and attire among the players within RMHAin order to:

● to ensure year to year, players will not have to purchase new clothing simply to match what
others are wearing

● to ensure everyone who participates in RMHA will have the same merchandise options
● to standardize the appearance of RMHA teams at all home and away games and tournaments.

Procedure:
1. The equipment manager will meet with the preferred vendor that the executive votes on at the

beginning of each season
2. The equipment manager will approve a list of items that can be purchased from the preferred

vendor
3. RMHA will notify families of the preferred vendor along with the approved list as soon as

possible near the beginning of the season
4. You MUST acquire permission from the equipment manager before using RMHA’s logo and name

for any merch including but not limited to homemade, purchased from another spot etc, the
item MUST reflect the approved RMHA colour design “blue,gold and white”

5. Only jerseys and socks issued or approved by RMHA may be worn by players representing RMHA
during games

6. As part of the annual coaches/managers the Official RMHA Clothing and Merchandise price list
will be shared with attendees, unless otherwise stated

7. RMHA will make reasonable efforts to ensure that the supplier is selected with the best interests
of Renfrew Minor Hockey, its members, and the community in mind.




